
Welcome back everyone!  

As I write this week’s newsletter, some of our families are busy preparing the Eid 

celebration in the hall. Our Muslim families have been very generous, donating food for 

the staff, presents for the children and hosting the party at the end of the day. They 

have also donated money for the school which can be used for the Summer Fair. I want 

to thank all the families that have donated time, food and money. We really are so 

grateful and it is so important that all communities can learn about Eid and how 

important this time is for coming together and sharing food.  (Take a look at the photos 

on the next page!) 

Can we say a huge thank you to Burges Salmon who have transformed some of our 

outdoor areas and the staffroom over the holidays. Sarah Franke has worked hard to 

ensure that everything has run smoothly. There were around 150 volunteers over the 6 

days and they worked hard. Ever since I started at the school, I have been keen for the 

adults here to have a welcoming space to relax and take a break. I am so happy that 

Sarah and Burges Salmon have helped that dream become a reality. 

       

It has been a great first week back. Although cold, the sun has been seen several times. 

Let’s hope we have a warm summer ahead and the children can enjoy lots of time 

outside. Enjoy your weekend.  

Mr Hawkins 



A big thank you to all who helped with the brilliant 

Eid Celebration! 







DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 





Making the most of your money  - Tuesday afternoons, starting on 23 April, 12.30 to 3pm  
The Beacon Centre, City Academy, Russell Town Avenue, BS5 9LT  
Boost your budgeting and maths skills. Learn about how to get more from your money, how to budget, how to save 
when shopping and cooking, learn about vocabulary around money and finances and more. For more information 
contact Sarah Freeman on sarah.freeman@bristol.gov.uk or call 07721589956 

FREE guest pass for Easton Leisure Centre and get a free month's membership  
Claim a free guest pass by completing the link below https://www.everyoneactive.com/promotion/
haveadayonus/. If you turn the guest pass into a membership and give our name Eastside Community Trusts when 
signing up, you’ll get a month FREE Share with your friends and family members! Find out more   

Free Academic Support in Barton Hill for school years 9 to 13  
Every Monday to Thursday, 3.30 to 5pm  - Wellspring Settlement, Barton Hill, BS5 0AX  
IntoUniversity offers free Academic Support sessions offering a supportive learning environment and help with 
revision and homework for school years 9 to 13. There are laptops/revision guides available and trained staff to 
support your child with their learning. Criteria apply. Contact IntoUniversity today to find out more and register your 
interest by emailing bristolextension@intouniversity.org or call them on 0117 456 6887.  

Reading for speakers of other languages (ESOL)  FREE 
Tuesdays, 10 to 10.45am, 19 March, 23 April, 28 May, 25 June, 23 July  
University of Bristol Micro Campus, 43 Ducie Road, Barton Hill, BS5 0AX    
A session aimed at ESOL (English for Speakers of Other Languages) learners who enjoy reading. To support 
vocabulary learning, pronunciation and reading comprehension. For Entry Level 3. 

 

HAPPENING IN THE COMMUNITY 
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